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ALIA NEWS

ALIA BOARD ELECTION 2018

Make sure you vote in the 2018 ALIA  
Board Election.

ALIA is pleased to announce that Robert Knight has 

been formally declared elected to the position of 

Vice-President (President-elect). Following the ALIA 

Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 15 May, Robert  

will assume the role of Vice-President until 2019 when 

he will become the President of the Association.

In 2018, ALIA Members have the opportunity to vote 

for Directors of the Board in two categories:

•	 Institutional Director

•	 General Board Member (two positions to  

	 be filled).

Nominations have been received from  

seven highly qualified candidates, with experience in a 

range of library sectors and located in most states 

and territories.  

The election will run from 5 March through to 

13 April 2018. For more information about the election 

candidates and the voting process, visit the ALIA 

website at (alia.org.au/elections).

The successful candidates will take office following 

our Annual General Meeting.

Further details about the Annual General meeting 

can be found at (alia.org.au/AGM).  

My name is BRENDAN 
EICHHOLZER and I am the newly 
appointed editor of INCITE. I joined the 
team at ALIA House in September, and 
now get to provide you with up to date 
information on library and information 
services and all the work that ALIA  
does in supporting its Members.  
I come to this role with three years' 
experience working for a school library 

Robert Knight

Introducing your 
new editor of 

service provider and I am pleased to be 
able to continue my work in providing a 
platform for library and information service 
professionals to showcase the great work 
that they do for their communities. I look 
forward to seeing your contribution to 
INCITE. Please feel free to email me at 
any time (incite@alia.org.au) or call 
(02 6215 8222) to discuss what you 
like about INCITE.   


